
 

October 2020 Update 
 

Hello from Cleveland! We pray for you and are thankful for your prayers! We are about 

halfway through our Home Assignment in the States. We had a wonderful time in 

August camping with our kids and grandchildren. September got us involved in 

meetings at Parkside Church in Cleveland – which we will continue to do until we return 

to Bolivia in early January, Lord willing. 

Please pray for our church in La Paz as the leadership decides how and when to return 

to physically meeting. Covid continues to affect many in Bolivia, but families in our 

church report fewer deaths than before. Debbie and I remain heavily involved in online 

meetings in the ILC Church – leadership, discipleship, evangelism, counseling and 

small groups. 

Please pray for the ESI (Equipping Servants: Disciples Making Disciples) groups 

meeting in 15 countries. Four new ESI groups started in Guatemala last month. Pray for 

these participants as they begin studying through Romans. Pray that they will encounter 

Jesus and come to honor Him by understanding and living the transformation of the 

gospel in their lives, thinking and service.  Pray for ESI Facilitator Training weeks that 

we plan to hold in the USA in Spanish and Mozambique in Portuguese sometime in 

2021. 

Thanking the Lord for your partnership in the gospel, 
 

 
 
Kep and Debbie James 
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